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Dear MTBA members, 
As winter slowly steps aside and summer approaches, we all look forward to another great season filled with prosperity for our businesses, enjoyment with our families and friends, and constructive growth and improvements to our community. 
We have started work on our 2018/2019 Marquette Township Community Profile Brochure, and are asking for your support once again. Our current brochure was a great success.  We have had very positive feedback, both on the editorial features as well as the business map with member locations and information. The display ads have provided a great way to promote your business and support the contained publication of the Profile Brochure.  The brochure will also be posted on both our website and our Facebook page as well. Please take serious consideration when contacted by our publisher, the Mining Journal and their professional staff and once again make our publication a great success. 
[bookmark: _GoBack] I want to thank you all for your past support for MTBA’s Community Profile publication and your continued support for the MTBA.  Wishing you all a great summer season and prosperous 2018 year.

With Best regards

Frank T. Stabile, Chairman. 
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